
 God is Moving in Puerto Rico! 
We are so thankful to be able to work for God in the island of Puerto Rico. In 
the few months that we have been back, we have faced some challenges, but 
we have also been blessed to see a move of God.  

Our whole family survived several weeks of quarantine because we all had 
been infected with COVID-19. We are thankful to all be completely 
recovered. 

In the weeks since our recovery, we 
have preached several services and 
been a part of special outreach efforts 
in various cities throughout the island.  

We have been attending services in San 
Juan and preaching in Aguadilla every 
Sunday. We have also preached and 
attended special services in Dorado, 
Levittown, and Bayamon. We have 

been teaching in weekly online Bible College classes.  

We are thankful that God has allowed us to be a part of the great work He is 
doing in Puerto Rico! We are especially thankful that you have chosen to be 
a part of the work that God is doing 
here. Your support in prayer and 
finances is what allows us to continue 
our mission on this island. May God 
bless you as we all work together for 
His Kingdom!

 Ministry involves 
the whole family. 

We are thankful 
to have our boys 
involved in the 

work of God with 
us in PR! 

We helped to 
pass out fresh 
food that was 
donated to us. 

Contact us:     36 Research Park Court     Weldon Spring, MO 63304                          
jpaulrivero@hotmail.com   

Bro. Rivero prays with people at an outside 
service in Dorado.
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